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In partnership with the City hall of Sao Paulo, we held the 12th Festival of Nations for Sustainable Peace 

based on the official calendar of the city hall of Sao Paulo on October 29, 2019. 

 

We had around 15,000 participants which included the Consuls of South Africa, Egypt and Paraguay, 

who performed representing their nation and 14 Peace Ambassadors. Among them there were the State 

Deputy Ramalho da Construção, Delegate Rose Correa, the vice Mayor of Guarulhos-SP Wagner 

Oliveira, journalists and businessmen. 

 

16 nations presented their cultural performances and typical foods were sold at stands, which further 

brightened the event. The purpose of this event was a preparation through contacting with the society and 

Peace Ambassadors, for national restoration and the victory of vision 2020. 

 

 
 

 


